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 Everyone had the opportunity to hold and stroke the ducklings. Eventually they grew too big to stay in their cage, and were very kindly taken in by a family who live in Essex, where they have lots of space to explore.
Nursery had a very special task- to hatch our very own duck eggs! We kept them warm inside an incubator until they were ready to hatch. After they had hatched, we put them into a large cage with food, water and a nice warm place to sleep.
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